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Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  

I know you were hoping I had shut the door on these letters.  We are not quite there yet.  
One individual has tested positive for COVID-19.  The individual was last in the building on 
March 3, 2023 on the 16th floor.  Appropriate individuals have been notified.   

 
This may never really be “over,” but the best defense remains the same:  Get a booster.  

Get a flu shot, while you’re at it.  The vaccines are still critically important.  And wash your hands. 
Thanks for all you are doing to stay healthy.   

 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


